
 Who Are We? 
Our club is a member of Rotary 
International, a worldwide 
network of more than 1.2 million 
men and women who choose to 
make a difference in their 
communities, their countries, 
and the world.  Our members are 
a diverse group of caring, 
committed individuals with the 
common goal of taking action to 
create positive change.  We will 
be celebrating 100 years of 
service in 2021. 

ROTARY CLUB OF KENOSHA 
Chartered in 1921 

Our Motto: 
Service 

Above Self 

When Do We Meet? 
We meet every Tuesday at noon at Kemper Center for lunch, laughs, camaraderie, and to learn about 
important issues affecting our community, country, and the world.  Although we encourage regular 
attendance, it is not necessary to attend every meeting.	

What We Do? 

Golf Outing – through our annual golf outing as well 
as other fundraising efforts, our club has provided 
through a grant process thousands of dollars to local 
non-profit organizations.	

Polio Plus - Rotary International 
and its partners have reduced 
polio cases by 99.9% worldwide 
since the initial vaccination 
project in the Philippines in 1979.	

Books For The World - 
we participate in this 
national project which 
focuses on collecting used 
books and transporting 
the books to South Africa 
where they are used to 
promote literacy.	



	

Rotary Safety Center – the Rotary Safety 
Center opened in May 1981 as the result of the 
commitment and generosity of Rotarians, 
businesses, and individuals within the 
community.  The center which is operated by the 
Kenosha Police Department teaches children as 
well as adults the importance of safety including 
bicycle safety, pedestrian safety, seatbelt usage, 
poison dangers, household dangers, dangers of 
the friendly stranger, and how to make 
emergency phone calls.	

Student Awards - each year 
with assistance from Kenosha 
Unified, our club recognizes 
students who have overcome 
and achieved.  Our goal is to 
recognize students who would 
not be recognized based on 
traditional measures of 
performance and success.	

Salvation Army Bell Ringing – 
our club staffs a red bucket each 
year to help with this important 
service to the community.	

Youth Scholarships – each year, our club 
provides scholarships to high school seniors. 

Middle School Spelling Bee – 
each year, our club assists with 
the Kenosha Unified Middle 
School Spelling Bee.	

Thanksgiving Baskets – 
through local agencies, we 
assist in providing a meal to 
needy families within our 
community.	

Hurricane Relief – we recently filled a 
semi-trailer and worked with the Rotary 
Club of Conroe, TX to deliver supplies 
where they were most needed.	
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